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Red Stewart Airfield 40I
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Call for 
submissions! 

Tell us about your current projects - 
Send us aviation related photos*

Share with us upcoming aviation 
events

Send to:  Blossom Barden 
b.barden@wildwoodcs.org

*photos are for our newsletter and future 
EAA Chapter 284 calendars

Did you see the Ohio Region Chapter Newsletter that was sent out? 
So many great aviation related things happening in and around Ohio! 
Visit their page to see the newsletter:
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa1629/ohio-region-chapter-news  
Can’t make it to an event? Check out the EAA webinars from home- 
there are A LOT taking place in February! Visit the EAA website: 
https://www.eaa.org/eaa/news-and-publications/eaa-webinars 
If you did not receive the email you can sign up for the e-mail list here: 
https://wordpress.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=51a0df1a2e185
a2f0afba47f7&id=cee50053da
Having troubles with that? Send an email to b.barden@wildwoodcs.org 
and get added to the mailing list. 

Chapter Officers & 
Coordinators

President
Robert Luken
Vice President
Tim Carrier
Secretary
Blossom Barden
Treasurer
Mike Barden/Rich 

Corbett
Young Eagles 

  Coordinator
Tim Carrier/Robert 

Luken
Website Editor
Rich Corbett
Newsletter & 

  Facebook Page Editor
Blossom Barden

Chapter meetings are 
held the second Sunday 
of the month at the Red 
Stewart Airfield (40I) 
located at 4925 N State 
Route 42, Waynesville, 
OH 45068 

Chapter website: 
https://eaa284.org

Facebook page: 
EAAChapter284

It has been a bit more 
effort than the 
Chapter thought it 
would be but it is 
coming along 
beautifully. Thank you 
so much, Mike, for 
your dedication, 
working on this for 
countless hours! See 
the next page for 
more photo updates. 

Have you wondered how the 
Pedal Plane project has been 
coming along? Mike Barden 
has been doing a great job at 
getting it (slowly) put 
together! 
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EAA 284
January 8, 2023 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order: 2:30pm

In attendance: Bob, Tim, Mike, Blossom, Howard, and guest

No secretary report.

Treasurer’s Report: 
January balance +$236.54
Hangar rent -$75
February balance +$161.54
This includes Bob’s ‘donation’ (reimbursement for ‘22 Pancake Breakfast)

Pedal Plane Progress: Mike updated (see photos on previous page); Bob gave paint for it.

Speaker suggestions: Robert Petersen (Bob said he’d try to find a way to contact) and Sarah 
Palmer, the Red Stewart Airfield airboss. The Caesar Creek Soaring Society was mentioned but I 
did not note if that was for a speaker, working with them on an event, or something else.

May Pancake Breakfast- talked about dates; work with other EAA events planned. 
Talked a bit about Young Eagles, trouble of having pilots and the weather not cooperating. 

Watched a movie: “On Great White Wings,” National Park Service film. Here’s the link: 
https://www.nps.gov/media/video/view.htm?id=6CE89DCF-AA6A-41E4-A9EE-A65045018256
(Members of most of the local EAA chapters provided ground support. If you watch the credits you 
will find the list of chapters and the names (including mine) of those providing the support. It was 
interesting to see how the sequences were filmed, the extensive use of green screen and CGI. 
What is seen on screen is so totally different from what was seen in real life. -Bob Luken)

Meeting concluded after the movie. 

(Unfortunately a few members had to leave before the movie was concluded.)  

https://www.nps.gov/media/video/view.htm?id=6CE89DCF-AA6A-41E4-A9EE-A65045018256
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